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The majority of our children will be leaving York Road to go 

to school in September.  We would like to inform you that 

reception teachers from local schools will be visiting over 

the next few weeks. This helps with the smooth transition 

from Nursery to school. Some schools will also have         

different dates for your child to visit. We are aware this 

will  happen. We are asking that we are informed and if 

your child attends 15 hours, Rainbows or Yorkies you can 

bring them in or pick them up as required.                                                            

If you appealed for a different school to the one you 

got and succeeded, please let us know. Teachers 

from local schools will be visiting next week and we 

do not want any uncertainty. It can be confusing for 

the child. If you have not heard yet if the appeal has 

been successful let us know, so we do not introduce 

your child to the teacher from the local school until 

we have clarification from you. Please email any 

clarification regarding  appeals to                                                               

permjinderlidder@yorkroad.herts.sch.uk 
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Tues 11th June Group Pics 

Tues 2nd July Sports Day 

Tues 9th July Bee comp judging day 

Diary Dates 
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The last half term of this 
academic year is now 
here, and it is going to 
be a very busy one. The 
children have four forest 
school sessions to enjoy, 
a bee competition to 
take part in and the end 
of term picnic which 
parents are also invited 
to attend. Reminder: 
Please ensure your child 
has a hat and sun cream 
applied on sunny days. 
 

TEDDY BEAR SURGERY 

We shall have doctor Liza coming in on Friday 14th June. We 

will have a toy from each group needing medical attention. 

We are pleased to let you know that as a result of 

the ‘smartie tube fill’ you supported us with back in 

September we are very pleased to announce that in 

every classroom we now have whiteboards. The   

children are all being taught how to use them. We 

are also having fun sharing the Tapestry photos on 

the larger screens with the children and even teach-

ing the children how to sign themselves in on our 

electric registers.. We would like to say a big Thank 

you for getting the initial funds started for this good  

project. As you can see from the photo they look very 

smart and are child height. 



Please remember to 

bring a cardigan, hoody 

or sweatshirt to school 

with your child/ren to 

have on their peg.      

Although the weather is 

better it can still be a 

bit chilly in the      

mornings. 

York Road Group Photo Day 

We have invited Davina back to take group class pictures on 

Tuesday 11th June.  This also includes Preschool. 

These pictures will be displayed outside classrooms for you to 

see.  If you do not want your child’s photograph displayed please 

let us know. If you do not want your child in the picture please 

let us know. 

Please email permjinder.lidder@yorkroad.herts.sch.uk 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Sadly we have to cancel the World Celebration Evening due to unforeseen  circumstances.  

However, we shall be celebrating  world celebrations at Nursery, week beginning Monday 

24th June. Details to follow 

As part of that week we are inviting parents in to read a book to children in their child’s 

class.  See below; 

As part of our Communication and Language  and Literacy curriculum we recognize the 

importance of every child seeing their adults read 

books and also the enjoyment children get from 

sharing books. So, this week we are  asking that as 

many parents as possible come in and share a story 

with their child’s class. There will be a sign up 

sheet in every classroom. The sign up sheet is set 

out for the week beginning Monday 24th June, so 

check your diaries and see when you can squeeze in   

15 -20 minutes to share a story with your child’s 

class. It can be in English or any language you may 

wish to use. If you need books to share, please ask 

your teacher and they will help you find one       

suitable.  

Ebony’s little puppies will 

be visiting us next 

Wednesday. We are all 

very excited to see them. 


